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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the OAS and wishes to refer to resolution AG/RES. 2357 (XXXVIII-O/08), “Follow-Up to the Special Conference on Security,” specifically operative paragraph 3, which refers to the commemoration of the fifth anniversary of the Declaration on Security in the Americas.


The Government of Mexico wishes to request that, in principle, said commemoration, scheduled to be held in Mexico during the last quarter of 2008, be held at OAS headquarters.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico requests that the Chair of the Permanent Council kindly circulate this note among member states and enter this topic on the agenda for the next Council meeting, to be held on July 24, 2008.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the honorable Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., July 16, 2008
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The Chair of the Permanent Council
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Washington, D.C.
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